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Dear Families, 

 

Re: Confirmed Return to School Dates and Times 

 

Many thanks to all of our families for completing the consent form for testing.  We are now in a 

position to share details of when and at what time all learners will return to school from Monday 8th 

March. 

 

All learners, regardless of whether they have consented to testing, should return to school with 

their form group at the time specified below.  A text and email has been sent to you alongside this 

letter confirming your child’s form group.  Learners should arrive at their specified time below at 

the main reception of Astley Sports Village.  Learners who have consented to testing will be tested 

and those learners who have not consented will be escorted into school by their Form Tutor.  

 

Year Group Date of Return Form Group Time of Return 

11 Monday 8th March 11R 8:45 

11A 9:15 

11E 9:15 

11Y 9:45 

11N 10:15 

10 Tuesday 9th March 10CSN 8:45 

10FAB 9:15 

10NCH 9:45 

10KKD 10:15 

10AHU 10:45 

7 Wednesday 10th 

March 

7R 8:45 

7A 9:15 

7Y 9:45 

7N 10:15 

7E 10:45 

8 Thursday 11th 

March 

8R 8:45 

8A 9:15 

8N 9:45 

8Y 10:15 

8E 10:45 

9 Friday 12th March 9R 8:45 

9A 9:15 

9Y 9:45 

9N 10:15 

 

Learners must arrive at school with a face covering, wearing this as they enter the school building.  
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Once learners have been tested they will resume their normal timetable and remain in school for 

the rest of the day.  

 

Where learners are absent on the day they are due to return, they should report to the ASV 

reception at 8:45 on their first day back at school after the period of absence so that testing can 

be undertaken.  

 

Learners’ second and third tests will take place whilst learners are in school.  Learners will be 

collected from their timetabled classes in order to be tested. 

 

After their third test, all learners will be provided with home testing kits.  Further information on 

home testing will be forwarded to families next week.  

 

Those learners who have been accessing provision in school during lockdown, because they are 

either vulnerable or the children of critical workers, will continue to have provision in school 

throughout next week.  A separate letter with further information will be forwarded to the relevant 

families shortly.  

 

Should you have any questions about any of the information contained in this letter then please 

do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr Michael Potter 

Education Welfare Manager 

 

 

 

 

 


